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January 10, 2025 
 

 

 
Mr. Randon Rieger, P.E. 
Civil Engineer III, Planning & Development 
Oklahoma City Department of Airports 
7100 Terminal Drive, Unit 937 
Oklahoma City, OK 73159 
 
 
Reference: Project No. CAT GEN 2312 – BHS Replacement 
 
 
Subject: Recommendation of Amendment No. 2 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rieger: 
 
Parkhill recommends the acceptance of Amendment No. 2 which will change the Architect/Engineer name 
to Parkhill, Smith & Cooper, Inc. This Amendment No. 2 is an attempt to reconcile our business name on 
all legal and construction documents and agreements pertaining to this project, from PARKHILL to 
PARHILL, SMITH & COOPER, INC. We are recommending the Oklahoma City Airport Trust approve this 
Amendment No. 2. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
PARKHILL  
 
 
 
By   

Rick Wyckoff 
Architect 

 
RAW/bda  
Enclosures  
 
cc:  
Peter Morrical 
Michael Howard 
Joshua Floyd 
Imad Zaoude 
 

 

 




